
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 6/5/2012 9:20:50 AM 
To: Tyrrell, Denise (denise.tyrrell@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: EE Guidance Memo 

Denise - that is contrary to everything I have heard. Can you give me any examples 
of cities that are hearing this ? I will run this up the flagpole here, but I would like to 
know more if possible as to where this is occurring. If it is occurring, I want to make 
sure it is an isolated incident and not something else. 

From: Tyrrell, Denise [mailto:denise.tyrrell@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 05, 2012 9:18 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: EE Guidance Memo 

Brian, 

I am hearing disturbing reports that PG&E reps are threatening local governments if they 
participate in any kind of regional program. Some have gone so far as to the threaten to pull all 
partnership dollars for anyone that gets involved in regional planning. 

I'm writing to you to give you an opportunity to address this before I take it to the 
Commissioners. 

Best, 

Denise 

SB GT&S 0200266 
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